
Happy last day for students!!  Although we are all excited to 
begin our summer break, we are sad to say goodbye to our 
Jaguars.  It has been a pleasure getting to know all our students 
this year, and we wish them the best of luck as they move 
upstairs to the 7th grade.

As we conclude our school year, please take the time to 
review our team and teachers websites for any pictures you may 
want.  Also don't forget about our Advisory Rap Battles.  See 
them all HERE!  These will be up over the summer, and will be 
taken down the week before the next school year.   

Jaguar Website

We wish you al l  a safe and relaxing summer break!!

JAGUAR UPDATE - JUNE 21ST Field Day

https://ymsjaguars.weebly.com/advisoryrapbattles.html
http://ymsjaguars.weebly.com/
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